
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS 

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA 

 

 

 

DATE: MAY 16, 2016 

 

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM: STEPHANIE HUBBARD, DIRECTOR OF SPECIAL EDUCATION  

 

SUBJECT: SECOND READING AND ADOPTION OF REVISED SBR 500-30-1: 

 REIMBURSEMENT OF PARENTS FOR TRAVEL RELATING TO  

 DISABLED STUDENTS PLACED IN ANOTHER SCHOOL  

 DISTRICT  

 

COMMENTS: 
 

SBR 500-30-1 has been revised to eliminate the maximum number of trips which parents 

may be reimbursed for travel when a child with a disability is placed in another school 

district.  The cost which the district pays for the parents to transport the student is much 

less than the cost for the district to provide a driver to transport the student.   

 

This policy is presented to you for your approval. 

 

 

 

 


